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Newsletter No. 6 

14th October 2022 

YEAR 5 TRIP TO HAZARD ALLEY 
 

   
 

Year 5 went to Hazard Alley this week to learn about 

how to keep themselves safe.  The children 

completed a range of interactive practical activities 

to learn about potential hazards and how to 

respond. Activites inlcuded road safety, safety in the 

home, water safety, fire safety and personal safety.  

Year 6 are due to go on this trip in November. 

  

 
 

 

Dates for the Diary 

October 
Tues 18th Individual school photos 

Tues 18th 3.40–5.00 Parents Evening 

Wed 19th 3.40-5.00 Parents Evening 

(including Nursery) 

Thurs 20th 5.00-7.00 Parents Evening 

Fri 21st Term Ends 

Mon 31st School Opens 

November 

Wed 2nd Year 4 Swimming 

Tues 8th Year 6 trip to Hazard Alley 

 

HEADTEACHER AWARDS AND VALUE 

STARS 
 

     

 

SECONDARY SCHOOL APPLICATIONS 

Parents/carers of pupils in Year 6 who are due to 

transfer to secondary school in September 2023 are 

reminded that the closing date for applications is 5pm 

on 31st October 2022.  If you have not already done so, 

please ensure that you apply for a secondary school 

place for your child and that this is received before the 

closing date.  A late application will mean that the 

chance of getting one of your preferred schools is 

reduced. 

School places are not automatically allocated to any 

child even if there is an older brother or sister 

attending a secondary school or you live in an area 

linked to a particular school. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
   
 

 

PARENTS EVENING 
If you have not yet booked your Parents Evening 
appointment for w/c 17/10, please contact the 
School Office on 01788 510318 to book. 

OUR FOCUS FOR WORSHIP THIS MONTH IS 

FORGIVENESS 
 

Medicines 
A reminder that staff at school are able to 
administer prescribed medicines to children during 
the school day.  These should be given to the school 
office by a parent/carer.  Children are not to 
bring/keep any medicines in school themselves. 

 

 

 

FOOTBALL MATCHES 

   

Over the past couple of weeks we have helds some 

school football matches for girls and boys.  The children 

enjoyed working together as a team and managed to 

draw one match against Crick, although the other games 

were narrow defeats.  Well done Years 5 and 6. 

http://www.westhaddonprimary.net/

